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All St uden t s  Meet in g t he Vision  of t he Mission  St at em en t



Planning for 2023-24 and the Future
All Students Meeting the Vision of 

the Mission Statement

This evening you will receive detailed presentations 
from:
• Mrs. Amy Brennan - Cutchogue East Budget
• Mr. David Smith - Mattituck Junior-Senior High 

Budget
• Mrs. Meredythe Alliegro - Special Education / Pupil 

Personnel Services Budget
• Mrs. Ilana Finnegan - Curriculum / Innovation 

Budget
• Mrs. Kelly Urraro - Technology Budget



Plan n in g for  20 23- 24 an d t he Fu t u r e
Two Pr oposit ion s On  Ballot  In  May:

Proposition#1 – 2023-2024 Proposed Annual Budget

2023-2024 $ Amount % Change from 
2022-2023

Proposed Budget $44,016,344 2.77%

Proposed Tax Levy $39,790,737 2.74%

Allowable Levy $39,947,077 3.15%

Amount Under “Tax 
Cap”

$ 156,340 0.41%



Plan n in g for  20 23- 24 an d t he Fu t u r e

Two Pr oposit ion s On  Ballot  In  May:

Proposition #2 – Expend $4,391.454 from the Capital Reserve established on May 17, 2022, 
for following projects:

Recoating and Repairing remaining roof sections at the Mattituck Junior Senior High 
School – cost $2,957,903
Recoating and Repairing remaining roof sections at Cutchogue East Elementary School–

cost $1,433,551
Since the funds are to be expended from the Capital Reserve fund no effect on the tax 

levy
Community approval required to authorize expending of funds



Plan n in g for  20 23- 24 an d t he Fu t u r e

Budget  Dr iver s



20 23- 20 24 Pr oposed Budget

Reductions required for Contingency Budget $1,062,612



Mat t it uck- Cut chogue UFSD 20 23- 20 24 
Pr oposed Budget  Sum m ar y



Tuesday, May 16, 2023
3pm-9pm

Junior-Senior High School
Gymnasium

Information available on the 
district website

www.mufsd.com 
There are 2 seats open for the Board of Education. It is for a 3-year term 
starting on July 1, 2023. District residents who are interested in running for a 
Board of Education position should contact Lisa Bieber, District Clerk, at (631) 
298-4242 x3101 or by email at lbieber@mufsd.com to request a School Board 
Candidate packet and nominating petition beginning March 1, 
2023. Completed forms are due no later than April 17.

mailto:lbieber@mufsd.com
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